
		

	

	

	

	

	

	

DUE THE ERECTION OF THE WIND TURBINE TO THE SOUTH WEST OF 
THE FLYING FIELD THE FOLLOWING RESTRICTIONS ARE IN PLACE: 

• THE PILOTS STANCE TO THE WEST (Right hand 
stance as seen from car-park) CANNOT BE USED. 

• MODELS FLYING EASTERLY WIND CANNOT 
EXCEED THOSE POWERED BY A 91 TWO STROKE 
OR EQUIVALENT. 

• ON TAKING OFF FROM THE REMAINING STANCE (In 
a westerly wind) PILOTS MUST SHORTEN THE 
CIRCUIT AND TURN ON TO THE CIRCUIT AS SOON 
AS A SAFE AIRSPEED HAS BEEN ATTAINED TO 
COMPLETE THE TURN. 

•  DO NOT FLY IN THE VICINITY OF THE WIND 
TURBINE. 

• VISITING PILOTS MUST HAVE THEIR FLYING 
ASSESSED AS COMPETENT BY A QUALIFIED PILOT  
FROM THE CLUB PRIOR TO FLYING WITHOUT A 
CLUB MEMBER. 


